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A Festival of Families was held in the Russian city of Novosibirsk on November 16, 2019. Two 
couples received the Marriage Blessing, completing three stages. One other family participated, 
who received the Blessing at the festival in Novosibirsk a year ago. 

There were contests for families, and the wife of one of the two blessed couples performed 
three songs. We gave a  lecture in which we talked about the family—desires and reality, the 
principles of family life, and the stages of the Blessing. 

The program ended with a dance. 

There was a good, lively spiritual atmosphere! We thank you all for your participation, help and 
prayers! 


